Mr. John Glenn, Beardstown, Illinois.

Dear Johns

One of my very dear friends here in Lawrence desires good seats to the All-Star Collegiate football game August 28th. I am especially anxious to get the very best seats obtainable for him. Having known of the fact that you managed the first All-Star game in 1936, and knowing well that you can tap the sources that be toward obtaining good seats, I am burdening you with this responsibility. I trust the ordeal will not prove too much.

My good friend, Julius Marks, desires three seats for this classic. Therefore, I would appreciate it greatly if you would order these and if you will let me know the amount I will sent it to you forthwith. I would prefer that you get them and mail them to me, but if they are not to be distributed until a little later date let me know the amount and I will send you a cheek at once.

I had a nice visit and a good golf game with our mutual friend, Dutch Lomborg, a week ago. Of course we discussed you and your welfare. Are you going to get to Chicago to see the game?

I have just dictated a letter to John Buescher and have also written one to the members of our varsity basketball squad, the midsummer letter. I will send you one as soon as it is off the mimeograph.

With all good wishes to your dear mother, the Kuhls, and the rest of our Beardstown friends, I am, with kindest personal regards,

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach.